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HELLO STAR STALLIONS!

IMPORTANT DATES 

              Happy November Stallions! As we begin to wrap up
the month we had a lot of exciting activities that happened
in the last two weeks of school. I want to thank all of the
families and students again who participated in our School
Spotlight last Tuesday! Everyone did a great job and
received rave reviews from our district, board and
Superintendent Skelly. 

             I also want to remind all of our families to please
check our Lost & Found Boutique for any clothing or items
your children may have left at school. Any items that are not
picked up by our December break, will be collected and
donated to goodwill. 

            As a reminder, there is no school next week and we
will return to school on November 27th. Hwee hope you all
have a wonderful Thanksgiving Break! 

Mr. Hwee  

Attendance, Driving Safety & Drop Off

November 20th - No School for
the week

November 23rd - Thanksgiving

December 11th - Book Fair

December 23rd - Winter Break

Attendance: As a friendly reminder, students must be in
their class line by 8:15 am or else they are considered late. 

Driving Safety: For safety purposes, please make sure your
student gets out of the car on the school side/curb and not
in the middle of the loop. 

Drop Off: To help with the flow of traffic, please drive
through the entire loop at drop off to help with any
congestion on Murchison. Students should exit the car on
the school side of the curb and not the middle of our loop. 

*only cars with a handicap placard can park in the disabled
parking spot.

https://www.millbraeschooldistrict.org/springvalley


S P R I N G  V A L L E Y  N E W S L E T T E R  |  N O V E B M E R  1 7 T H ,  2 0 2 3

South San Francisco Scavengers

thank you parents & pta

We want to thank South San
Franciso Scavengers for
coming to our school to do a
refresher for our school on
how to properly throw away
items, compost and also
recycle. Not only was it
informative but also
interactive for our SV
students.

I want to give a HUGE thank you
to all of our Spring Valley parents
and PTA for organizing our
surprise Thanksgiving spread. Not
only was everything delicious but
we felt extremely thankful to have
a supportive parent community.
We appreciate you all taking time
to to purhase or make these
treats and it was a great way to
end our trimester while
kickstarting our November break. 
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KINDERGARTEN THANKSGIVING PARADE 

CAM-ED SCIENCE DEMONSTRATION

Huge shout out to our  
Kindergarten classes for
surprising us with the annual
wonderful Spring Valley
Macy’s Day Thanksgiving
Parade. 

(Thank you to Tamara Aqleh
for blowing up all of the
balloons)

We were lucky enough to have
Cam-Ed come to our school this
week to kick start their 8 session
visit with Science Lessons and
demonstrations. 

Here, our 3rd through 5th grade
students were learning about
Crystallization. Thank you CAMed
and Millbrae Education
Foundation for putting this
together.


